
Town of Pine Plains Town Board Workshop Meeting 

June 13, 2022  

 

The Town of Pine Plains Town Board convened for workshop to discuss the Town 

Beautification Committee at the Town Hall on the above date at 7 pm. Supervisor Walsh, 

Councilman Ambrose, Councilman Bartles, Councilwoman Jones. Councilman Zick was absent. 

Also present were members of the Beautification Committee Thayer Durell, Suzanne Ouellette, 

Kerri Hammond and Ann Noone. 

Supervisor Walsh called the meeting to order. 

Suzanne Ouellette wanted to talk with the Board to discuss 4 main issues. The ongoing work at 

Town Park, Community Garden, feedback from community and Town clean-up day. First 

Ouellette discussed the Town Park and the replacement of holiday tree, which will be replaced 

by landscaper at no cost to Town. Other work that has been accomplished was the install of 

benches and chairs. Ideas the committee wanted to work on was getting the lamps repainted, 

installations of plaques, and a waste receptacle.  Another issue the committee wanted to discuss 

was ways to have the community involved. With ideas such as a community garden in Town. 

The committee had the idea of reaching the community for input with a link to the website. The 

committee had some ideas for Town Clean-up Day.  

The Board and committee discussed budgeting for the maintenance at the park for the fall. The 

Supervisor asked the Beatification Committee to come up with an amount for the cost and they 

will make a decision when they get the number. 

Councilwoman Jones motioned to move into executive session to discuss Personnel second by 

Councilman Bartles. 4-0 Passed. 

Jones motioned to return to regular meeting, second by Councilman Ambrose. 4-0 Passed.  

Jones motioned to adjourn, second by Ambrose. 4-0 Passed. 


